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Caterpillar: Confidential Green 

10th May 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Re: Australian Visa Application for Frits de Ruiter 

As a member of the MineStar Technology Support team in Indonesia, Frits de Ruiter is requested to attend a 
Caterpillar / PTFI Technology Workshops which will be carried out in Burnie, Australia during June 2022. Frits de 
Ruiter will be participating in workshops and meetings with Industry Professionals and Caterpillar’s Partners. 

Frits de Ruiter will be arriving into Australia no earlier than the 20th June 2022 and departing no later than the 
10th July 2022. The current itinerary will see him staying at Voyager Motor Inn in Burnie and attending the 
technology workshops.  

If there are any queries as to Frits de Ruiter travel arrangements or further information is required I can be 
contacted either by email or phone at Volkers_craig_m@cat.com and +61 422144338. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Craig Volkers 
Technology Commercial Consultant - Asia 
Surface Mining & Technology Division 
 


